St. Christopher (St. Kitts) & Nevis Inland Revenue Department

Industry Advisory

BASSETERRE, ST. KITTS, 23 December 2020 (Inla epartment) — St. Kitts and Nevis
Inland Revenue Department (IRD) wishes to advise all, I xempt Companies under the
Companies Act Cap. 21.03 of the Revised Laws nal Business Corporations
(NIBCs) under the Nevis Business Corporation Qgdinance and Nevis Limite lity Corporations (NLLCs)
under the Nevis Limited Liability Company O of the extended submi adline of the CIT-101
Return.

The SKNIRD would like to thank the registered age eir continued efforts in g the jurisdiction
meets its reporting obligations to in filing ' Imn. As part of support
measures to assist you in colle

the CIT-101 Return has t ' 2021. Thi on is automatic, so
no additional extension " . As aresult, no late

iavemail at aeoi.skn@sknird.com,
ct person with a telephone number,
by a member of the team at IRD.
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The Inland Revenue Department is charged with administering the tax laws of the Federation in an efficient and equitable manner, to promote
voluntary compliance to maximize Revenue for the development of the Federation at the least cost to the public and in a manner that warrants
the highest degree of Public confidence in our integrity, efficiency and fairmess. The Inland Revenue Department is the prime revenue
collections agency for the Government of St. Kitts and Nevis within the Ministry of Finance, located at Bay Road, Basseterre, St. Kitts and
Charlestown, St. Kitts and Nevis, West Indies.




